
                                                                                                                           

 

PORT OF TROON 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 04 /2017 

Re Issue 
REPORTING TO TROON HARBOUR PRIOR TO ARRIVAL OR DEPARTURE. 

 
 
All Mariners are advised, following a near miss incident which occurred within the Port, all vessels 
are reminded of the importance to call into Troon Harbour on VHF Ch 14 prior to arrival and 
departure from the Port. 
 
If Troon harbour is unable to be raised on Ch 14 then contact them on the following telephone 
numbers: 
 

01292 313412 or Mobil 07734071824 
 
Mariners are also advised that Port Closure lights will be in use for all Commercial Movements within 
the Port. 
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